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July 13, 1965 

Mr. John K. Toole 
390 Audubon Street 
New Orleans, Louisiana 

Dear Mr. Toole: 

I do appreciate your taking the time and 
trouble to express your opinion favoring the 
recent zoning change requested by Dominican 
College. 

Needless to say, this was a most difficult 
case, because of the ''many problems" involved. 

I am happy to have been able to support the 
Dominican request thereby giving the "green 
light 11 to their important building program. 

Thanking you for your interest and assuring 
you of my cooperation at all times, I remain 

Sincerely, 

/ 

Jr. 

JEF,Jr./mb 
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